
OCTOBER 2024

Join us October 24th - October 30th, in your dancers regularly
scheduled class time for a special Halloween performance! Dancers
may wear their Halloween costumes or old recital costumes to class,
and will perform a fun, Halloween themed routine! Parents will be
invited into the classroom during the last few minutes of class to
observe the routine - Bring your cameras! 

Closed

Our Tots & Tutus and Mini Groovers theme for the month of October is
Sweet and Spooky! Dancers will receive their Sweet and Spooky-themed
coloring pages during the first week of October, and certificates will be
handed out the week of October 24th-Ocotber 30th.

MONTHLY
NEWSLETTER

Tots & Tutus & Mini Groovers: 

Students of the Month & WOW Ticket Winners

Halloween Dress Up Week

Congratulations to our Star Students of the Month,
Sophia Robertson & Ella Jobson. We are very proud
of your hard work! Our WOW ticket winners for the
month are Emilia Martin & Abigail Bistrain.
Congratulations! 

Roseville Academy of Dance will be closed Thursday, October 31st after 11:30AM in
observance of Halloween. We will resume with regular office hours and class times on
Friday, November 1st. If your dancers class falls on this day after 11:30am, please
contact our front desk to schedule a makeup lesson. Preschool will be open.
Have a great night of fun and safe trick-or-treating!

Studio Closed - Halloween Day

Boo Goody Bags
Help us support our competition team dancers by purchasing a Boo Goody Bag for your dancer.
Boo Bags will include snacks, candy, toys, mini activities, and more! Only $10! Boo Bags will be
delivered to your dancer toward the end of their class during Halloween Costume Week.



If your dancer is looking for an extra performance opportunity, and loves
to perform in front of a large and supportive crowd, this is the perfect
opportunity for you! Join us on Saturday, December 7th as we parade
down, Downtown Roseville, in the 63rd annual Holiday parade. We love
participating in our community parades, and we would love to have you
join us. Check out the full details below and let us know if you have any
questions:

  

Rehearsals will take place for all dancers** ages 5+ on:
Friday 11/22 at 6:30PM
Saturday 11/23 at 10:00AM
Friday 12/6 at 6:30PM

** Dancers under 5 can still join us in the parade, by walking with a parent, 
or riding in a wagon, and do not need to attend the above rehearsals or purchase a parade t-shirt unless they
wish to. 

Parade day will take place on Saturday, December 7th, and the parade begins at 10:00AM or 11:00AM (The city
currently has two times listed and we have reached out for confirmation) Dancers will need to arrive one hour
before parade start time. Exact details about where to meet have not yet been released by the city, however
when they are released, we will be sure to pass them on. 

To participate, please email office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com or stop by the front desk to register by
Saturday, November 9th. The cost is $25 and dancers will receive a Roseville Academy of Dance t-shirt to wear
on parade day. Please share your dancers t-shirt size when registering.

Costume Sale
Our costume sale is back, and coming soon! Costumes in the costume sale 
are brand new costumes that were unable to be used for recital, and are
perfect for Halloween or dress up. Costumes will range from $10.00-$30.00 and
may be purchased at the front desk. We have some awesome costumes
available. Come take a peek! 

Now Introducing:  Our NEW Jolly Squad Performance Troop
Do you love performing and want to bring festive cheer to our community? Join our
Holiday Jolly Squad Performance Troop today! As a member of the Jolly Squad, you’ll
get the chance to perform at 3 exciting local events and make a difference in the lives of
others this holiday season. Our performances include:

Annual Tree Grove Event: Wednesday, December 4th at 6:30 PM (arrival 5:45 PM)
Roseville Christmas Parade: Saturday, December 7th at 10:00 or 11:00 AM
Special Visit to a Local Care Home: December 14th - 2:00pm

Pricing: Joining the Jolly Squad is just $50.00, which includes a special holiday-
themed t-shirt and rehearsals for all three events. Rehearsals will be scheduled on
Fridays and Saturdays, 11/22, 11/23 and 12/6 and 12/14 with more details to come!
Get Involved: To join our interest list and receive more information, please email us
at office@rosevilleacademyofdance.com.
A La Carte Options: Want to participate in specific events only? Check out the
details below!

Join us for this year’s Holiday Parade December 7th!



Thank you to all of our Bring A Friend Week participants. We appreciate
you helping us celebrate our studio’s 9th birthday, and bringing your
friends to come dance with us. Dancers who brought a friend were entered
into a special drawing to win, a free private lesson, a studio t-shirt, and for
our grand prize, a FREE month of tuition (valued for one class - up to
$87.00) 

Congratulations to our Banana Split Winners!
We are so proud of these dancers for reaching their Level I and Level II split goals!

Alivia T
Amilia T
Aubrie S.
Brianna C

Cali D.
Charlotte D
Cypress D

Finley M - Level II
Prisca K

Maddie K - Level II
Maia T

Peyton G

Congratulations to our Bring a Friend Week Winners!

Creative Arts Academy for Preschoolers
There is still room to join us!

We are thrilled to announce the launch of our new Creative Arts Academy for
Preschoolers at Roseville Academy of Dance! This innovative program is
designed for children ages 2.5-5, combining a rich performing arts curriculum
with a preschool education. Our academy offers a unique opportunity for young
children to explore the magic of dance, music, yoga, and theater while also
engaging in early childhood learning activities that promote cognitive and social
development.

At the RAD Creative Arts Academy, we believe in nurturing the whole child. Our
instructors and educators have crafted a balanced program that stimulates
creativity and encourages academic growth. Children will have the chance to
express themselves through various art forms, develop their motor skills, and
build a strong foundation in literacy, math, and science.

Join us in our at Creative Arts Academy for an unforgettable experience that will
inspire and prepare your child for future success. We can't wait to see your little
ones shine! For more information and to save, please email:
creativeartsacademy@rosevilleacademyofdance.com 

FALL SPECIAL! $25 off the first month

Free month tuition credit - Lauren Parlin
Free T-shirt - Isabelle Arcega

Free Private Lesson - Charlotte Martin

Congratulations to our winners - Be sure to stop by or contact the studio
by email to claim your prize.
 



Earn your dance badges with us at Roseville Academy of Dance! We offer
specialized classes for Girl Scout troops at just $5.00 per student. Join us for
a fun and educational experience that will help you achieve your goals.

As a special bonus, if you are a current student and refer your troop, your
class fee will be waived! Don’t miss this fantastic opportunity to dance,
learn, and earn with your fellow Scouts. Sign up today and let's dance our
way to those badges together!

RAD TEAM CORNER

RAD DANCE TEAM UPCOMING EVENTS:
10/25 - Warm-Ups/Team Wear payment auto
withdraw
10/26 - Halloween Team Bonding event 6-10PM
11/1-11/3 - Celebrity Dance Convention (Classes on 11/1
are optional)
11/10 Titans of Dance payment auto withdraw

Great jobrepresentingRAD!

Last month select RAD dance team members attended Energy
Dance Convention, we are so proud of all the hard work they
showed during the weekend’s classes. Special congrats to
Charlotte D, Maddie K, and Finley M for taking home
scholarships!

Kudos to Maddie K for attending LUX Dance Convention last
month. Maddie was selected to be part of their Alpha group
and took home a scholarship to the Streetz Dance
Convention. Way to go Maddie!

October Birthdays!

Did you know that we offer birthday parties? Roseville
Academy of Dance is the perfect place to host your child's next
party! It's affordable, fun, and hassle free ... We even do the
clean up! Choose from one of our existing themes, or create
your own! 2024 dates are filling up. Visit our website, or ask a
staff member today for more details. We can't wait to party
with you!

Thank you for reading our monthly newsletter. 
Be sure to follow us on social media for more studio news.

Calling all Girl Scouts!

Happy Birthday to our students and staff with
birthdays this month!


